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Dear Parents,

We are pleased to be able to invite your child on the 2024-2025 French Exchange. Language exchanges provide an
invaluable opportunity for pupils to practice their linguistic skills in context as well as develop their knowledge and
awareness of other cultures. Furthermore, studies have shown that pupils benefit from increased confidence in their
language ability, and in turn, an improved attainment, particularly in listening and speaking skills.

Please see the attached letter for information about the trip and how to apply. A copy of this letter, and the
application form, can also be found on Evolve and on your child's Satchel One.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Jacqueline Griffiths

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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